

DISTRICT EXECUTIVE - Representatives of the Central Algoma District Women's Institutes elected a new executive at the annual Tuesday in East Korah United Church. Shown here, left to right, are: secretary-treas-

urer Mrs. Ralph Walton; third vice-president Mrs. Art Court; Federated representative Mrs. A. Wilding; first vice-president Mrs. Wes Wilding.

Sault Star Photo.

Tarentorus Woman Chosen President Central Algoma WI

Star Staff Special

EAST KORAH — Mrs. Henry
Johnston of the Highland Park
branch of the Women's Institute
was elected president of Central Algoma District WI Tuesday.
Mrs. Johnston takes over from
retiring district president Mrs.
Bert Yeaman of the Margaret
Marshall Memorial branch.

Third Vice President, Mrs. Avin Nott,
Third Vice President, Mrs. Art
Court, Secretary-Treasurer, Mrs.
Ralph Walton, Federated Representative, Mrs. Bert Yeaman, Alternate Mrs. A. Wilding,
District Delegate Mrs. Henry
Johnston, Alternate Mrs. C. Falldien; Auditors Mrs. J. Weigle
and Mrs. M. McMullin.

Those appointed conveners of
standing committees are: Agriculture and Canadian Industries,
Mrs. A. Marshall, Citizenship and
Education, Mrs. Russell Richards; Historical Research and
Current Events Mrs. A. Wilding,
Home Economics and Health,
Mrs. R. Tyynela; Resolutions
Mrs. L. Ray; Public Relations,
Mrs. F. Duggan.

The election was conducted by
Mrs. C. Coulter, board repre-

The election was conducted by Mrs. C. Coulter, board representative of St. Joseph Island.

Entertainment, arranged by Mrs. S. Richards, was provided by the children of the Greenwood Public School under the direction of Margaret Golec.

Luncheon was served in the church hall at noon by members of the East Korah branch of the WI, the hostess group for the district annual.